
ITEM 
5 

MANAGER'S REPORT NO. 30 
COUNCIL MEETING 1978 04 17 

Re: LETTER FROM THE U.B.C.M. WHICH APPEARED ON THE AGENDA 
FOR THE 1978 APRIL 10 MEETING OF COUNCIL (ITEM 4e) 
B.C. COUNCIL OF PUBLIC SECTOR EMPLOYERS· 

A letter dated 1978 March 30 from the U.B.C.M. appearing on last week's 
agenda relative to membership in the B.C. Council of Public Sector Employers 
was tabled pending clarification on whether this correspondence applied to 
Burnaby. 

The correspondence in question was a form letter which the U.B.C.M. sant 
to all municipalities. The distribution was made with the knowledge· that 
theTnformation would not necessarily apply to every municipal jurisdiction, 
and that replies wo~ld bi received only from those jurisdictions wishing 
to have the U.B.C.M. obtain membership for them in the Employer Council. 

In our case the correspondence is not applicable in that we are represended 
on the Employer Council as the result of our association with. the 1 abour .· 

._ relations function of the Greater Vancouver Regional District. 

is for the information of Council. 
. . 

* * * * * 




